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October 31, 2017

Joan Hartmann, Chair
Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara
105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE:  Additional mitigation regarding the management of ground water on Camp 4.
Dear Supervisors Hartmann and the Board of Supervisors:

The Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians (“Tribe™) previously delivered to you Resolution No.
990, a Resolution of the Business Committee of the Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians as to
the management of ground water on Camp 4.

To further address concerns as to enforceability, the Tribe agrees to provide annual reports as to
the existing ground water wells on Camp 4 (the “3 Existing Wells™), two (2) along Baseline Road
and one (1) near the old Ranch House in the interior of Camp 4. The 3 Existing Wells are being
used for agriculture and the watering of livestock.

The Tribe will attempt to be consistent with that decision of the Board of Supervisors on July 18,
2017, and provide that any future wells as provided in the Final EA and FONSI shall be metered
(the “Future Wells™). Such Future Wells shall be used for residential and government
buildings and be included in the above-mentioned annual reports.

Sincerely,

H

Tribal Chairman

CC: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors



